
www.st-sampsons.wilts.sch.uk             Term 6 – Number 31        Thursday, 8th June 2023         

@StSampsonsPri 

 

 

 

Our Value that we are exploring this term is ‘Service’ 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
I hope that you had a lovely half term and enjoyed the sunshine. 

Next week is our Sports Week. Full details about this week can be found in the last newsletter.  

Children need to wear school PE kit all week (with a green school sweatshirt if it is cold) and long hair 

tied back. Please can you also make sure that your child has a hat and a water bottle for the week and 

has sun cream on, if required.  

On Friday 16th, weather permitting, we will have our Sports Day – Lower school in the morning (9:30am 

start) and Upper School in the afternoon (1pm start), to which we are able to invite parents of those 

children taking part to come and watch. Children are welcome to wear their house colours for Sports 

Day. If you are unsure which house your child is in, please speak to their class teacher. Fingers 

crossed for fine weather!  

At the end of this year, we will be saying goodbye to Mr Smith and to Mrs Bray. Both of these 

members of staff have been at our school for a long time and will be very missed. The time to say 

thank you will come later but they have both been integral to sport in our school over many years so 

we are looking forward to making Sports Week extra special for them both.  Jennifer Bayne 

 

St Sampson’s Stars! 

A big well done to all our stars of the week!  

Bees – Arlo & Dulcie   Butterflies – Lydia & Elin  

1A – Tyler & Sonny  1CS – Viv & Shaun 

2H – Alfie & Jaxon    2T- Alice & Riley   

3/4C – Imogen & Esme    3/4L – Phoebe & Isla   3/4R – Brooke & William 

5O – Leo & George   5S – Olivia H & Toby   

6B – Jacob B & Charlie     6J – Dougie & Archie 

 

Medicines in school 

We have recently noticed a number of children bringing liquids, tablets and nasal sprays into school by 

themselves, in their bags both in the lower school as well as the upper school. A reminder that 

medicines need to be given in to the Office and a consent form completed by parents. This is very 

important for the safety of all children in school and in line with school policy. Thank you. 
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